
 

 

 

 

 

Reece High School Parent Information Evening for 2019 

Parents/Guardians and Grade 6 students are invited to attend an information session to 

be held in the Performing Arts Centre at Reece High School, Devonport 

The session will be held on Thursday,  August 9th beginning at 6.30pm 

All families are invited to attend 

If you have any queries about the night please don’t hesitate to contact the school on 

64208100 
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